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Comments: As a long-time resident of Wyoming, I remember the black-footed ferret as thought to be extinct.

Then a few were found and a breeding program commenced to save a species. I oppose additional culling,

trapping, poisoning, shooting, or otherwise eliminating the prairie dog populations in Thunder Basin National

Grassland.

Wyoming has worked hard to save a species requiring healthy prairie dog populations as prey and food. National

Grasslands are some of the only sites preserving such populations. Let the prairie dogs and ferrets live without

human threats at this location.


